
                          London-Fanshawe Federal NDP EDA 

Dear London-Fanshawe NDP EDA member:      January 25, 2019 

You are invited to join us at our 2019 Annual General Meeting, a special time when your executive reports to you 

on our ongoing activities on your behalf, and we get to hear from you. Note that since our EDA Executive is 1 year 

in to a 2 year term, there will be no EDA elections this time. But with a federal election this year, there’s lots going 

on. Please join us! 

Hadleigh McAlister,  
President, London-Fanshawe Federal NDP Executive 
 

Agenda: London-Fanshawe Federal NDP EDA AGM 

Sunday, February 10, 2019, Victory Legion, 311 Oakland Avenue. 1:00 pm 

1. Call to order. Acceptance of Agenda 

2. President’s report 

3. Treasurer’s report 

4. Membership Officer’s report 

5. Election Planning Committee report and overview: Stephen Yardy, Joe Wilson 

6. Address by MP Irene Mathyssen 

7. Awarding of the first annual Pat Chefurka Award 

8. Address by 2019 candidate Lindsay Mathyssen  

9. Announcements and upcoming events 

10. Adjournment, followed by refreshments, socializing and (we hope!) volunteer sign-up. 

Special note: 
 

Our EDA executive is always eager to welcome 
volunteers to assist us and our committees in areas such 
as event planning, fundraising, communication and 
community outreach. Join us at our AGM, so you can talk 
to any executive member to find out how you can help. 
 

Now that we are in a federal election year, we need your 

help more than ever. Our Election Planning Committee is 

hard at work doing the planning and preparation needed 

to make sure we hold this hard-won seat, so well served 

over the last 13 years by MP Irene Mathyssen. And, we 

have the perfect choice to carry on Irene’s exemplary 

work, our 2019 London-Fanshawe NDP candidate 

Lindsay Mathyssen. We invite you to become a charter 

member of the new Team Mathyssen. Contact EPC co-

chairs Joe Wilson (joewilson.ndp@gmail.com; 519-860-

0286) or Stephen Yardy (stephenyardy@gmail.com ), or 

any EDA executive member, to explore how you can 

assist in Lindsay’s campaign.  

We have many events upcoming. Check our website for the latest news and updates. 
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